WEST LANHAM HILLS CITIZEN

May 2022 ANNUAL MEETING! Wed. May 4, 7:30 PM (Election Meeting) Park Bldg.

President's Corner: Lan Tsubata

Welcome back!

Last month, we had our first in person association meeting in over 2 years! It was wonderful to meet up with our new and old neighbors. We were able to meet, ask questions, share ideas and concerns as well as hear from our Community Police Officer, Crpl. Jones and District 3 County council candidate, Eric Olson.

Our May meeting is not only our Annual meeting but also our board election. Please make a big effort to come attend and vote! We need a minimum of 16 members to vote in our new board. If we do not have a quorum, we will have to delay the meeting and vote. Please make a big effort to come attend, vote, and meet your new association board!

The community clean up on April 23rd, was a great success. We had a turnout of around 25 adults and children. The 2 dumpsters that were delivered to our community were nearly filled with bulky trash items and trash from the clean-up. A big thank you to all the volunteers for your hard work and a special thank you to Greg McNair for grilling some of the most delish hot dogs and burgers for everyone! The community is looking beautiful, and we ask that we all keep doing our part to keep it that way.

We are hoping to partner with the Parks And Planning and Parks Police to create a few events this summer. We are always in need of volunteers to help or run these events. If you would like to volunteer to help with any upcoming events please contact Lan Tsubata at lantsubata@yahoo.com.

As always it's great to be your neighbor and serve this awesome community! I look forward to seeing you all at our annual meeting, May 4th at 7:30pm!

TRASH TALK!

You may have heard that you can leave a bulk trash item with your regular trash. However, you must place it next to the Trash can, not near your Recycling bin, or they won't pick it up.





